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Your Council for 2023 is:  

 

Mayor : Deb Kachluba 

Deputy Mayor and Councillor: Judi Kehler 

Councillor: Grant Altwasser 

Councillor: Elise Sinclair 

Councillor: Fred Alexander 

 

Administrator: Barb Griffin (The preferred method of contact is e-mail)  

 

Thank you to all who volunteer both summer and winter to provide an 

excellent place  for adults and children to have fun! 

 

RESORT VILLAGE  OF GLEN HARBOUR HOLDS THEIR 

ANNUAL BEEF ROAST AND FAMILY DAY 

On Saturday, July 29
th
 the RV of Glen Harbour held their annual Beef Roast, Beach Olympics, 

and Kids’ Bicycle Parade. The tickets were sold out one week after they went on sale.  Over 

250 meals were served – roast beef, baked potato, corn on the cob, baked beans, salad, bun and 

desert. Many great prizes were sold at the silent auction, and a band kept things “hopping” well 

into the evening.  The event is totally organized by Village volunteers.  If you missed it this 

year, plan to attend the next one – it’s worth it!!! A BIG thank you to all the volunteers! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Horsehoes is always a popular event. Tournaments are held every long weekend during the 

summer season. Winners receive a cash prize from the registration funds. Hotdogs are served 

hot off the grill for a minimal price. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming lessons were offered again this year with the 

Community Initiatives Grant (CIF) approving financial 

support for the activity. Reyna Hymers, a certified Lifesaving 

Society Swim for Life Instructor, put 23 students through a 

course appropriate to their age and abilities. If you are 

interested in teaching swimming in 2024 please contact Elise 

Sinclair at sinclair.glenharbour@sasktel.net 

 

Joseph (Joe) Stadnyk passed away Aug 6, 2023 in Kelowna, BC just one month short of his 102nd birthday. Joe and his 

wife Ivey with their family spent many years at their cottage in Glen Harbour. Three generations of Joe and Ivy’s  family 

remain as residents at Glen Harbour. We are sorry for your loss. 

Newsletter Editor: Judi Kehler 
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